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Development Review Program – Proposed Fee Changes for 
2024 and 2025 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report be forwarded to the 2024 – 2025 Business Plan and Budget 
deliberations for consideration. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on November 2, 2023, considered a report of the Community Services 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
November 2, 2023 report of the Community Services Division 


